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SEVENTEENTH JUDICIAL DISTRICT ADAMS COUNTY and the CITY AND
COUNTY OF BROOMFIELD,

COLORADO

ORDER OF THE CHIEF JUDGE 04-03

PROHIBITION OF PAYMENT OF PROBATION FEES IN PROBATION OFFICES

Effective immediately, all probation offices in Adams County and the City and County of
Broomfield will cease accepting payments of any type from defendants and juveniles, in
accordance with the Colorado Judicial Branch Fiscal Policies.

The Thornton, Commerce City and Aurora probation offices will provide defendants and
juveniles with pre-addressed color-coded envelopes. Defendants will be directed to use
the envelopes to make any and all payments. These envelopes are currently in use by the
Adams County Court Accounting Department.

The Brighton office will direct all defendants and juveniles to make payments at the
Adams County Courthouse.

The Broomfield office will direct all defendants and juveniles to make payments at the
Broomfield City and County Courthouse.

Effective this 2.4 dayof :-Jm e T 2004.
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Harlan Bockman, Chief Judge




